
UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS FOR VETERANS CLAIMS 

 

 

Committee on Admission and Practice  

 

 

Pursuant to Rule 2(a) of the Court's Rules of Admission and Practice, the Court is seeking 

letters of interest from members of the Court's bar who would like to serve on the Court's 

Committee on Admission and Practice. The Committee has significant responsibilities, requiring 

diligence and sound judgment.   

 

The Committee investigates, holds hearings, and makes recommendations to the Court 

regarding disciplinary grievances filed against attorneys and other practitioners who appear before 

the Court. The Committee is composed of nine members who generally sit in panels of three to 

review individual grievances referred to them. Currently, the Committee has several upcoming 

vacancies. 

 

Although letters of interest are accepted on an ongoing basis, in light of the upcoming 

vacancies, interested parties are requested to promptly submit their letters of interest, with a 

resume, by May 31, 2024, to the Clerk of the Court at twagner@uscourts.cavc.gov. 

 

 

 

DATED: April 15, 2024 
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